
Edsby Tips for Parents 

Accessing Your Child’s Progress Report 
 
Before trying to access the report, first make sure that your app is up to date.  Simply dele>ng and 
reloading the app will ensure you have the most recent version.   
 
When report cards have been published you should receive a no>fica>on in your Edsby app.  The direct link 
to the report card may not work.  If this is the case, you can access the report card by following these steps. 
 
Accessing the Progress Report from Your Phone 
 
From the home screen, click on the “Classes” buGon. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Scroll down to the boGom of the class list and click on the “View Report 
Cards” buGon. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you scroll to the right, you should be able to find a drop-down menu where you can select which progress 
report you would like to view.  If your child is taking classes in more than one school (ex. travelling to a 
different school for PAA courses or taking a course online with Spirit eLearning) you will find those progress 
reports here as well. 
 
This view of the report card can be frustra>ng as it requires a lot of scrolling back and forth.  Accessing the 
report card from a browser on a laptop or desktop eliminates this problem. 
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Accessing the Progress Report from Your Desktop/Laptop 
 
Once you log into Edsby, you will see your child’s class list on the leT-hand side of the screen. Again, scroll 
down to the boGom of the list and click on the “View Report Cards” buGon.   

 
On a desktop, the drop-down menu to select the report card is much easier to see and navigate.  
 

 


